
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

2025  
The Boar Group 
Study Support Bursary 

The Boar Group Study Support Bursary assists students from low socio-economic 
backgrounds, with a preference for students who must work to support their 
studies. 
 
We are pleased to introduce the 2025 recipient of the bursary and thank you for 
your support and partnership in creating opportunity through education. 
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Abbey Fearnley 
Bachelor of Nursing Science 
 
 

Thank you for your generosity and support in my studies of Bachelor of Nursing Science. As a 
single mum who works fulltime and studies fulltime life can get quite hectic, and having extra 
support provides in being able to continue what I do. I am lucky to already be working in the 
healthcare system in Aged Care and have been doing this role for the past five years as an 
Assistant in Nursing. My job has its moments, but I thoroughly enjoy what I do which is why I 
decided to go further and start my bachelor’s degree three years ago. 

I’ve learnt that it takes a great support system to be able to do what I do. I am very lucky to 
be surrounded by supportive people who want to see me succeed as well as finding 
supportive people within my classes, knowing that we are all going through this journey 
together.  

This bursary will help me get through my fourth placement, while having to take the time off 
work. For that I am very thankful as it can be a very stressful time for us as students to have 
to take time off work to go on placement as well as juggling family life. It is because of the 
donors of the University of the Sunshine Coast that I and the other lucky students who receive 
bursaries can do placements. 

Again, thank you for your support and ongoing support of future students in this program.  

Kind regards, 

Abbey Fearnley 

 


